
Sharp’s Cemetery Board of Directors Virtual Meeting – 
March 2020 

Attendees: Due to the COVID-19 pandemic and the fact that there 
wasn’t much on the agenda, discussions were held by email. 
 
• Lot ownership question. Jerry received an email form Peter Graziano 

asking if he could be buried with his parents, Anthony and Margret 
Graziano, or if he would be required to purchase his own lot. He 
responded that they had purchased a double lot (Above the Driveway, 
Row 35, Lots 11 and 12) so that there is availability but noted that the 
deed is a legal document and belonged to his father’s estate. I 
suggestion that he check with his step mother to see if she has the deed 
and determine her plans. 

• Cemetery cleanup and corner stone installation. On February 22 we 
picked up a trailer load of Christmas greens, and got a start on installing 
corner stones. 

From Pam’s list the first three had already been installed: 

Delmotte - Above, Row 34, Lot 2S and 3 

Benjamin- Above, Row 33, Lot 7N 

Griffith - Center, Row 24, Lot 20. 

Completed today were: 

Makinen - South, Row 22 Lot3S  

McCandless - Center, Row 20, Lot1A 

  Completed on March 18 were: 

DeBusk - Above, Row 35, Lot A 

Fiedler - Above, Row 32, Lot 3 
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  Still do to are: 

Mackie - Above Row 34, Lots 1S and 2N 

Long - Above, Row 31, Lot 2N 

Johnston - Center, Row 24, Lots 24 & 25 

Prak - Center, Row 26, Lot 14 

Graham - Above, Row 36, Lot 17 

We have corner stones for Long and 5 extra D’s but we need to order: 

4 M’s for Mackie,  

4 J’s for Johnston,  

4  G’s for Graham,  

4  P’s for Prak who purchased the lot though Hann Yun is buried 
there. 

• Pauline Mackie’s files. Jerry made several trips to Crouch Funeral Home 
and dug through the papers from Pauline’s estate, but came up short 
other than finding a copy of the old map. The administrative assistant 
Patty later found papers related to the archeological dig and sent them 
to Tom. Bud suggested that Casey’s papers relating to the cemetery may 
have gone to his brother Bill. We should check with him next. 

 

Submitted by Jerry Hendricks 

Next meeting on April 14, 2020 


